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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams about the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic.


	In today's update: PSNC East Midlands and South Yorkshire regional rep election; last chance for HEE workforce survey; call to share views on changes to NHS Service Finder.

Process announced for East Midlands and South Yorkshire Regional Representative election

The process to elect a new PSNC Regional Representative for the East Midlands and South Yorkshire region is now underway. The first stage is a call for expressions of interest between 6th and 21st July 2021.
PSNC has written a briefing to explain the role of regional representative, the election process, actions required for those seeking to stand for election and timescales. 

Read PSNC's Guide to the Regional Representative Election for the East Midlands and South Yorkshire Region
Being a PSNC member webinar

PSNC will be hosting an open event for officers and members of LPCs in the East Midlands and South Yorkshire Region on Monday 12th July at 7.30pm. This event will explain more about the election process and give attendees an indication of what it is like to be on PSNC. More details to follow.

HEE workforce survey deadline today

Contractors have until 11.59pm this evening, Friday 25th June to complete the Health Education England (HEE) Community Pharmacy Workforce Survey 2021. 

PSNC strongly encourages contractors to complete this survey if they have not already done so as the results will help inform the future planning and funding in relation to the development of the community pharmacy workforce across the NHS in England. The results will also support local and national negotiations on the development of community pharmacy services.

Complete the survey

Share your views on changes to the NHS Service Finder tool

NHS Digital is planning to make improvements to the NHS Service Finder tool and would like to invite pharmacy teams to participate with its user research.

Participants will take part in a short video call (of approximately 30-40 minutes), during which they will test a prototype version of the Service Finder tool and perform test searches that will be given to them on the day.

These research calls will take place between the 5th and 19th July 2021 and participants are welcome from across the pharmacy sector, including those who rarely adopt IT early. Please contact it@psnc.org.uk to volunteer to take part in this research.

Learn more about the NHS Service Finder



Keep up-to-date on COVID-19 with our hub page: psnc.org.uk/coronavirus
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